
-----Original Message----- 
From: nlambert@mmm.com [mailto:nlambert@mmm.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 8:10 PM 
To: AB94Comments 
Subject: 3M IPC Comments on Changes to Practice for the Examination of 
Claims in Patent Applications 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Nancy M. Lambert 
Office of Intellectual Property Counsel 
3M Innovative Properties Company 
Bldg. 220-9E-01 (Office Location:  220-9W/23) 
St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 
Tel:  651-733-2180  Fax: 651-736-3833 






















